
 
 

08th December 2021 
 
 
 

 

 
 

‘Jumper for Joy’ - we are raising funds for ‘Save the Children’ and ask that all pupils and staff make a 
donation of £1.00 (more if people generously can) and wear their Christmas jumper or an item that is 
green, red, gold, silver or sparkly on Friday 10th December.   
 
Half of the money raised will go to a charity that we have supported for a number of years, ACEF.  
ACEF work to change the lives of children in a large urban area of Nairobi. They improve education, 
health and opportunities by supporting Brainhouse Academy- a local school.  
 
In the past money raised generously by our school community has supported basic sanitation and 
other projects. 
 
I have always been impressed and humbled by the generosity of the school community in any charity 
events we organise. 
 
Thank you for your support and donations in advance. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Mrs A.Lloyd 

 
 
Co-Principal – Secondary & Sixth Form Phase 
 

 

Christmas Jumper Day Charity Event/Wear something red, green, gold, 
silver or sparkly on Friday 10th December 

   


